
 
 

 

ABBA Voyage Rewards Trip 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Your Son/ Daughter has been recognised for their commitment to the school by 
upholding school values, representing the school in an extra- curricular club or has 
shown consistently positive behaviours such as kindness to others and contribution to 
form life.  

To reward your son/daughter the school has been given the chance to attend a once in a 
lifetime opportunity at ABBA Voyage’s only school performance this year!  The rewards 
trip will take place Thursday 10th October at the ABBA Voyage Arena Pudding Mill Lane, 
London E15 2RU.  The tickets and travel have been covered  by the school, and any 
additional costs are detailed below.   

Your son/daughter will need to be at school in full school uniform at 8:30am. We will be 
leaving school at 11:10 am so will need to bring their equipment for Periods 1 and 2. 
Students will arrive back at school at approximately 5:30pm.  We will travel to and from 
the venue via the tube, if there are any significant delays or changes to this timing 
parents will be informed.   

Your son/daughter will need to bring a packed lunch unless they are entitled to FSM 
provided by school. There will not be an opportunity to stop and buy lunch on the way to 
the venue. However, should students wish to purchase a souvenir from the gift shop 
they may bring some money to do this.     

We are so proud of your child’s commitment to the school and if you are happy for your 
child to attend, please complete the form attached 
https://forms.office.com/e/54r1eLTuZG by Tuesday 1st October.     

 

Kind regards, Ms Jeffreys 


